
Public Meeting Minutes
November 27, 2019

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services held a public meeting on October 29 
at Plaza Presbyterian Church to present the recommended design alternative. 

Meeting highlights
•	 Brief introduction of the project team and project overview 
•	 Presentation of the recommended design alternative to improve the storm 

drainage system 
•	 A question/answer session followed by breakout sessions to address property-

specific questions 

Next steps
The next public meeting will be scheduled prior to easement acquisition. 
Easements provide permission for Storm Water Services to access the property, 
construct the recommended improvements and provide future maintenance.

Resources
Visit the project web page at StormWater.CharMeck.org to view other important 
details covered during the meeting.  
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Investing in Infrastructure
Storm Water Services designs and constructs projects that make a 
difference in the lives of residents across the city. Our community 
benefits when stormwater quickly drains off roads, flood risks to homes 
are reduced and the health of local streams is protected or improved.
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